
 

   
 

 
Black Diamond Equipment Issues Recall for  

Recon LT Avalanche Transceiver 

 
 
For North America, visit here.  
For Europe, visit here.  
For the rest of the world, contact the local distributor. 
 
 
SALT LAKE CITY, UT (February 14, 2025) – Black Diamond Equipment® is recalling the Black 
Diamond Recon LT avalanche transceiver and related avalanche safety sets due to a 
corrosion issue that may cause it to malfunction. Recon LT owners can have their 
transceiver repaired, exchanged for a different model, or refunded. 
 
In some cases, the metal contact of the Recon LT’s switch mechanism may corrode. If this 
occurs, the device could malfunction or turn off, potentially hindering avalanche rescue 
efforts and increasing the risk of serious injury or death. Consumers who own the Black 
Diamond Recon LT should immediately stop using it and follow the recall procedures.  
 
To date, Black Diamond has received six consumer reports related to this issue, with no 
injuries, accidents, or fatalities. Black Diamond is committed to addressing this matter 
swiftly and proactively. 
 
The Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) has been notified. 
 
  

https://www.blackdiamondequipment.com/en_US/content/2025-recon-lt-recall/
https://www.blackdiamondequipment.com/en_EU/content/2025-recon-lt-recall/
https://www.blackdiamondequipment.com/en_US/content/global-distribution-partners/


 

   
 

 
Affected Products 
 
This recall affects all Black Diamond Recon LT transceivers manufactured and sold 
between June 1, 2021 - February 14, 2025, with serial numbers starting with the range 2040 
- 2321. The serial number can be found by connecting your transceiver to the PIEPS app via 
Bluetooth.  
 
This transceiver was sold as a standalone unit and as part of two avalanche safety sets. The 
Product Names, Style Numbers, and SKUs are below: 
 

Product Name Style Number SKU Serial No. Begins with: 
BD RECON LT BEACON BD151007 BD1510070000ALL1 2040 - 2321 
BD ALPINE AVY SAFETY SET BD151010 BD1510100000ALL1 2040 - 2321 
BD RECON LT AVY SAFETY SET BD151011 BD1510110000ALL1 2040 - 2321 

 
 
Recall Procedures 
 
Owners of Black Diamond Recon LT avalanche transceivers should immediately stop using 
them and follow the recall procedures. Consumers in North America and Europe have 
three options: 
 

• Send your device back to Black Diamond for rework: We will replace your Recon 
LT’s switch contact with a corrosion-resistant stainless-steel version. Upon 
receiving your device, our team will replace the contact, conduct a full inspection, 
and return it within 14 business days. Shipping both ways is free of charge.  

• Exchange for a different model: Swap your Recon LT for a Black Diamond Guide BT 
or the Recon X. Shipping both ways is free of charge (quantities permitting). 

• Request a full refund: If preferred, you may return your device for a full refund.  
Shipping is free of charge. 

 
For other countries, please contact your local distributor. 
 
For more information, including an FAQ, and to start the recall process, visit this 
webpage. 
 
For questions about the Recon LT avalanche transceiver recall, contact Black Diamond at 
1-866-306-0865 (Mon-Friday, 9 a.m.- 4 p.m. MT) or email 2025reconltrecall@bdel.com. 

https://www.blackdiamondequipment.com/en_US/content/global-distribution-partners/
https://www.blackdiamondequipment.com/en_US/content/2025-recon-lt-recall/
mailto:2025reconltrecall@bdel.com

